



Happy Father's Day!

Dear Families

Welcome to June! With the school year coming to an end, I would like to say thank you to all of you for your support in our school throughout the year! I would like to especially thank all the volunteers, snack moms and play-dough moms, and we must not forget the parents that came out to volunteer on our field trips to Cobb's Corn Maze. Without all of your help it just would not have been possible!

Three Year Old Program

This month we will be having some fun in the sun! With summer fast approaching and a lot of excited children, we will be kicking off summer vacation in the right direction! Our special colour this month will be "Rainbow". Please have your child wear "Rainbow" on June 1st. We will also be celebrating our Fathers, with a special Dads night on June 8th. Please bring

your Dad to school from 4:30-6:30 pm and enjoy donuts, games and fun! Our last day of regular classes will be June 13th, and we will finish the year off with Family Park day on June 15th. Hope to see you all in September!



Modified Four Year Old Program

In the month of June we will be talking all about summer! From the flying kites and summer sun, we will have a sunshiny good time! The children have worked very hard on letters of the alphabet, and the numbers to 5. We will be having a special graduation for the children on June 14th. Please note your class time may have changed. Class times will also be abbreviated.

Our colour this month will be "Rainbow", on June 1st please dress your child in "Rainbow". We will be celebrating Father's Day with our special Dads Donut Night on June 8th! Please bring your Dad by the school from 4:30-6:30 pm for games and crafts! We will finish the year with a family park day on June 15th!



Four Year Old Program

In the month of June we will be talking all about summer! With summer vacation fast approaching, we will have a sunshiny good time! The children have worked very hard on letters of the alphabet, and the numbers to 10, so this month we will work on finishing our booklets. We will be having a special graduation for the children on June 14th. Please note the class times on June 14th will be abbreviated and a parent must attend. Our colour this month will be "Rainbow", on June 2nd please dress your child in "Rainbow". We will be celebrating Father's Day with our special Dads Donut Night on June 7th! Please bring your Dad by the school from 4:30-6:30 pm for games and crafts! We will finish the year with a Family Park Day on June 16th! Please note this is a family event and we will be going to the park rain or shine!

Junior Kindergarten **Program**

In the month of June we will be talking all about summer! With summer vacation fast approaching, we will have a sunshiny good time! The children have worked very hard on letters of the alphabet, and the numbers to 20, so this month we will work on finishing our booklets! We will also be having a special graduation for the children on June 14th. Please note the class times on June 14th will be abbreviated and a parent must attend. Our colour this month will be "Rainbow", on June 2nd please dress your child in "Rainbow". We will be celebrating Father's Day will our special Dads Donut Night on June 7th! Please bring your Dad by the school from 4:30-6:30 pm for games and crafts! We will finish the year a with Family Park Day on June 16th! Please note this is a family event and we will be going to the park rain or shine!



Just some Reminders

Rainbow Day

Please have your child wear "Reinbow" colours to school on June

Dads Donut Night

Bring your Dads for a Night of Fun, and Donuts too! On June 7th and 8th, there will be toys, games and fun crafts for you and your child! Please note this is a drop-in event from 4:30pm-6:30pm, thank you.

Graduation

Family Park Day

Family Park Day
Family Park Day is June 15th and 16th.
Please bring your families for a day at
the park, from 10:00-2:00! Please note
this event will happen rain or shine!
Also note there will be no regular
classes running these days. The park address is: 999 Somerset Dr SW

Open House/Meet the Teachers

Green Door will be having a "Open House" on Monday August 28th from 12:00-3:00pm. Please stop by our "Midnapore" location with your preschooler and meet our wonderful staff for the upcoming 2017-2018

Weesleep

assistance that is positive, guided and gentle. weesleep.ca. Contact Amanda Cleveland amanda@weesleep.ca

Registration for 2017/2018

Registration is ongoing, please tell your friends. Forms may be picked up at the school or on the we site at: www.greendoorschool.ca